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The Principal initiated the staff meeting on various important matters. The

Principal announced that Mr. Praveen Kamat has published two articles in a

Scopus Journal and Ms. Bindiya, the LiSrary Assistant has published one.

The Librarian informed that the upgraded content of the Library is displayed on

the College website. He also appreciated the efforts taken by Dr. Kissan Gauns

Dessai, Assistant Professor in Computer Science of this College, in

systematically arranging, organizing and uploading the contents. At the same

time he also said that the process of uploading the Library OPAC link on the

College website is in process.

The Principal said that the T.Y. B.Com exam scheduled on 4ftJan 2021will now

be conducted from 18ftJan 2O2I in offline mode. Ms. Rupali Sangodkar,

Assistant Professor told that Cost Accounting Paper 7 and 8 opted by the

students to be confirmed. Sem I & III students will be answering the online

examination he added.

Principal enquired about the status of the TY project and asked the project

Guides to start with project work once the semester exams are over.

The updating of DW is to be given to Mr. Vithoba by each of the Criteria In

charges and the Criteria In charges should be called for NAAC related meeting

regularly.The Principal advised the faculty members try to publish their papers

in Scopus Journals.

The Principal mentioned that the contract for the expansion of the Library has to

be given to the Sub contractor of GSIDC. He also mentioned that new

permanent faculty for Commerce, will likely to join this college.

Software training for faculty, by Globus Info Comm, Delhi, will be conducted

in the Commerce Lab in this week, he added.
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